

Our Ref.: 202511421

17 July 2025

## RESTRICTED BY EMAIL (eacenq@eac.hk)

Electoral Affairs Commission 8<sup>th</sup> Floor, Treasury Building 3 Tonkin Street West Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon

Attn.: Ms Joan LUI, Senior Electoral Officer

Dear Ms LUI,

Re: <u>Public Consultation for the Proposed Guidelines on Election-related</u>
<u>Activities in respect of the Legislative Council Election ("Proposed Guidelines")</u>

Thank you for your letter dated 3 July 2025 informing this Office of the above public consultation, and inviting the views of this Office on the Proposed Guidelines.

- 2. We have considered the relevant sections of the Proposed Guidelines concerning the handling of personal data in election-related activities, and note that they are in line with the approach previously adopted in the October 2021 edition of the Guidelines. This Office has no further input to the Proposed Guidelines from the perspective of personal data privacy under the Personal Data (Privacy) Ordinance.
- 3. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned at 3423 6696 / kevin.chan@pcpd.org.hk.

Yours sincerely,

(Kevin CHAN) Legal Counsel

for Privacy Commissioner for Personal Data, Hong Kong







